
XI. International transaction log 
(Agenda item 11) 

 
90. The SBI took note of the progress report on the implementation of the 
international transaction log (ITL) contained in document FCCC/SBI/2006/INF.3, in 
particular in relation to the management and schedules for the development, testing and 
operation of the ITL and the interaction with administrators of registry systems in this 
work. 
 
91. The SBI reaffirmed the importance of making rapid progress in this work and in 
ensuring the implementation of the ITL in 2006, with a view to enabling registry 
systems to successfully connect to it by April 2007. 
 
92. The SBI stressed the need to ensure sufficient contributions to the UNFCCC 
Trust Fund for Supplementary Activities in order to support ITL related work, including 
the involvement of appropriate experts from non-Annex I Parties that are Parties to the 
Kyoto Protocol. It requested the secretariat to provide, at the earliest stage possible prior 
to the twenty-fifth session of the SBI (November 2006), a written specification of 
funding requirements, in particular in relation to the development and operation of the 
ITL. 


